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At All Hallows Catholic High School, pupils
are the strongest advocates of their
happy and successful community.
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"Growing together in the spir i t  of  Christ 's  love"

Dear Parents/Carers,
I am delighted to inform you that we have received an
outstanding Ofsted report. This rating is a testament to the
dedication and hard work of our staff, pupils, and the wider
school community. 
 

We are extremely proud of this achievement, especially
considering the scarcity of schools nationally that have achieved
this grading. 
 

During the inspection process, the pupils' conduct and efforts
were exemplary. They were commended by the inspectors for
their enthusiasm, commitment, and exemplary behaviour. In
particular, Ofsted noted that 'pupils are the strongest advocates
of their happy and successful community,' which is reflective of
the positive and supportive environment that we have fostered at
All Hallows.

Pupils display mature
attitudes. They aspire

to achieve highly.
They take interest and

pride in their own
learning.

Leaders and teachers
are relentlessly

ambitious for all
pupils. 

We are extremely grateful for the support of parents and carers, as
well as the wider community, in helping us achieve this grade. It is a
collective effort, and we are proud to have achieved such a
significant milestone together. 
 

The Ofsted report has highlighted our school's strengths, including
the quality of teaching, the high expectations we have for our pupils,
and the excellent provision for the most vulnerable pupils. We will
continue to build on these strengths to ensure that our pupils receive
the very best education possible. 
 

Finally, I would like to extend my thanks to our staff, pupils, governors
and parents for their hard work, dedication, and commitment to our
school. Together, we have created a happy and successful Catholic
community where our pupils can thrive and achieve their full
potential. 


